February 11, 2012

City Clerk 201 West Gray St. Norman, OK 73069

PROTEST LETTER FOR APPARTMENT COMPLEX: REFERENCE TO: The request by RCB Bank for rezoning the current C-O designation to PUD on the NW corner of Imhoff and Oakhurst.

Dear Sir or Madam:

Since I have been at my current address a college student was stalking me...I got the tag number and ran it so I have the persons name...I don't know what his intentions are...to steal or do bodily harm but never the less he was a student at OU with the OU decal displayed on his car...The person across the street is a peeking tom and I caught him staring...a young man in his twenties... he turned his lights off immediately...the neighbor down the street had a phallic symbol drawn on his garage door by some unknown person...the man next to me says he repossesses houses...he said to the west of us there is a section eight area and are some undesirables living there...he said he noticed a man who always lurks in the park across from us that is in-between the section eight area and our homes....I live in a nice neighborhood and would like to keep it that way, but slowly we are being invaded by undesirables.

Therefore I am against a student housing project of apartments...the student's party and some may study but the young adults now days are different. The have no concern with anyone but themselves...They have sex on their mind and booze...I don't want student apartments at Imhoff and Oakhurst...I am personally having difficulty with college students who live elsewhere let alone living down the block from me. Not all college students are bad seeds but who wants to take the chance...so there fore I am opposed to this zoning for this project for personal and safety reasons. It would be more conducive to have a business there to promote more jobs that the state, country needs...maybe the college students could get a job there after school. Makes more sense.

P.S. I am an ex-college student with 400 credit hours and I have several degrees. I am an ex-army officer who flew helicopters so if I think it is wrong then you know something is amiss with the project.

Sincerely.

Renee S. Markwell 405-778-1647

sorry for the red ink...ran out of black ink or almost all out

FILED IN THE OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK ON 2-14-12